
 

 
 
 
 

20th March 2020 
 

Coronavirus - Urgent Action Needed 
 
 

Dear Parents, 
 
The government have now sent updated information about which jobs qualify as 
key workers. You will have received an email about this from Ebor Academy Trust. 
 
We now need to know if you think you qualify as a key worker and if you need 
childcare. 
 
Please note that the school has a duty to keep numbers as low as possible in order 
to keep the children safe. 
 
If you are a key worker but can still have your children at home, please do not send 
them to school. 
 
Please note that we can only provide childcare for you for the days that you are 
actually at work. If you work part time you must keep your children at home on the 
days that you do not work. 
 
All childcare must be prearranged with the school on a week by week basis so that 
we know your working patterns and which days you will absolutely need children to 
be in. 
 
Urgent: You cannot bring children to school unless it is prearranged and they are 
on our register. 
 
Even if we have already contacted you about this All Parents must complete the 
google form – ONLY IF YOU REQUIRE CHILDCARE. 
 
 
Do not complete the form if you are intending to keep children at home. 
 
A new form will go out each week for the following weeks childcare because 
parents working patterns may change. 
 
Please contact the school if you need any help with this. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Jo Sawyer 
Headteacher 
j.sawyer@ebor.academy 


